
Here’s your invitation to this month’s FREE VSM Information Session.

Video Self Modelling (VSM) Online Information Session
Wednesday 14th of April - 8 pm

Video Self Modelling (VSM) involves creating a short video using simple videoing and 
editing techniques. The video shows your child performing a skill that is just out of reach 
for them, but potentially reachable. Through viewing this video, the skill is rapidly learnt.

During this Free 1-hour information session you will hear stories of hope and possibility 
and learn about VSM in a simple to understand manner as well as, the benefits for you and 
your child.

I will share my story and why it transformed my Special Ed teaching – how it provided me 
with new hope to really make a change when supporting the children I worked with felt 
overwhelming and like I had run out of ideas.

You will hear true success stories and experience samples of VSM’s little miracles.

And I will discuss and demonstrate how the VSM@Home course is the pathway for parents 
to take the lead and to see your child flourish from your love and belief you have in them.

If you are a parent, support worker, teacher or teacher’s aide, speech therapist or 
occupational therapist, or working with or loving a tricky kid and are curious, this 
information session is perfect for you.

VSM is designed for any child or adult with autism, disability, ADHD, special needs, 
intellectual disability, physical disability.

This is a free event, but registrations are essential. If you cannot make it, you will still 
receive access to the session recording.

To register, please use this link: 
https://www.videoselfmodelling.com/vsminfosession-register

Much love,
Anthea


